
Calendar Term 3 
 

 

Friday 20th September 

Footy Free Dress Day 

 

Friday 20th September 

Last Day of Term 3 

 

Monday 7th October 

First Day of Term 4 

 

 
 

Liturgical Calendar 
 

Friday 20 September, 

Year 5 Church Visit,  

9:30am 

 

 

 

The Link 
St Mary’s Primary School 

Term 3 

18th September 

Ph 90 920900  email: admin@stmkalg.wa.edu.au 

School Vision Statement 
    

At St Mary’s Primary School we work in partnership with 
families and the Goldfields Community, to provide a 
Christ-centred and child focused school of excellence, 

where children are nurtured and empowered to  
reach their full potential. 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

How hard is it to believe that we have come to the end of Term Three. Time is certainly moving quickly 

for us all. As we reach the end of the term, we need to say a big thank you to Mrs Sonia Crossberg for 

being a part of our staff for nearly two years. We are fortunate to have experienced teachers on hand to 

replace Mrs Sonia Crossberg for Term Four and we thank Mrs Megan Vuleta and Ms Siobhan O’Rourke 

for stepping in to teach the 1C class. We wish Sonia all the best with her family’s move to Bunbury.     

Sadly, we also are saying farewell at the end of this term to Mrs Marcelle Caputo, our wonderful Canteen 

and Uniform Shop Manager. Marcelle has volunteered and worked at St Mary’s for many years, and we 

wish her all the best on her move to Perth at the end of the year. We thank Marcelle for her commitment, 

loyalty and expertise. 
 

During the holidays the build of the new Kindy and Pre‐Primary Rooms will commence. We are looking 

forward to seeing the progress and thank everyone involved in the moving, setting up and transitions of 

the furniture and children. Challenging times, but the end result will be well worth the wait and       

disruptions. 
 

The Year Six children and Teachers are getting very excited. Year Six Camp begins on Monday of Week 

Four, Term Four. The children will travel by train to Perth and then by bus to Woodman Point. The   

teachers have planned some wonderful activities for them to enjoy. What an amazing experience to have 

in their last Term at St Mary’s Primary School. 
 

The Year Six Camp Fund Raising Committee are busily organising a Lap‐a‐thon for the first week back of 

Term Four, the last of the fund raising before the children go on camp. Please support our Year Sixes by 

sponsoring or donating money to this worthy event. The Lap‐a‐ thon will be held on Friday of Term Four, 

letters will be going home this week with more information. We thank you all for your support in       

assisting the children to get sponsors and donations over the holidays. 
 

Swimming Lessons will be held in Week Three and Four of Term Four. Please ensure you have returned 

your blue form with all the correct information to school by Friday. Timetables will be issued in Week 

One. 
 

Just a reminder that we will be changing to Summer Uniform for Term Four. Please note carefully the 

days on which your children are involved in Specialist and class sport. The sport uniform is only to be 

worn on those days for children from Years 1‐6. The other three days are for formal uniform.   
 

Our St Mary’s Lego Therapy Program has been nominated for a Quality Catholic Education Award. The 

voting for the ‘People’s Choice’ category is open. We would love for all families to vote for us using this 

link:   

https://awards.cewa.edu.au/nomination/st‐marys‐lego‐club/?#gf_26 
 

Have a great holiday break and we look forward to seeing everyone back for an exciting Term Four. If 

you are travelling, take extra care on the roads. 

God Bless, 

Mrs Jenny Gorman, Kelly Brown and Sue Coyle 

Assistant Principals 



Prayer 

Enjoy the holiday break! 

Prayer for Laughter 

 

Dear God, 

As I stumble through life, help me to create 

more laughter than tears, dispense more cheer 

than gloom, spread more cheer than despair. 

Never let me become so indifferent, that I will fail 

to see the wonders in the eyes of a child, or the 

twinkle in the eye of the aged. 

Never let me forget that my total effort is to cheer 

people, 

make them happy, and forget momentarily, 

all the unpleasantness in their lives. 

And in my final moment, may I hear You whisper: 

When you made 

My people smile, you made me smile. 

Amen 

MANDATE LETTER–  The Distinctive Ethos of the Catholic School 
The second basic requirement for the ethos of a school to be ‘Catholic” is the          

commitment of community members to the Christian vision of the student as a       

person. This is a shared vision of whom gad is calling students to become, as revealed 

by Jesus Christ. He is the model the school presents to students. His teachings and 

values of his Gospel are the educational norms that need to permeate the school’s     

entire curriculum and life. 

On Saturday we celebrate the International Day for World Peace. This was established by the United 

Nations in 1982. It is a day when individuals, communities, nations and governments highlight 

efforts to end conflict and promote peace. Many groups keep a 24‐hour vigil on this day to pray for 

peace in our homes, in our communities and between nations. 

On Sunday we continue to read from the Gospel of Mark. The disciples are arguing about which one 

of them is the greatest. Jesus teaches them that their jealousy of each other means that they are   

thinking only of themselves. Faith in Jesus means that they must think of others. In today’s reading 

Jesus promises that when we welcome and care for anyone, we are welcoming God in our midst. 

GOSPEL 

Listen to the words of the Holy Gospel   

according to Mark: 9:33‐37 

Jesus and his disciples went to his home in 

Capernaum. After they inside the house, 

Jesus asked them, “What were you          

arguing about along the way?” They had 

been arguing about which one of them 

was the greatest, and so they did not      

answer. 

After Jesus sat down and told the twelve 

disciples to gather around him, he said, “If 

you want the place of honour, you must 

become a slave and serve others!” 

Then Jesus had a child stand near him. He 

put his arm around the child and said, 

‘When you welcome even a child because 

of me, you welcome me. And when you 

welcome me, you welcome the one who 

sent me.” 

SUPPORT 



 
                          

 
MONDAY 2.30pm—3pm  WEDNESDAY 8.30am—9am   

FRIDAY 8.15am –8.45am                   
                                             

 

TRUST 

 

 

 

Open 

Thursday’s from 8.30am to 9.00am 

WE ARE LOOKING FOR VOLUNTEERS !! 

 

 
 

Updated School Fees have been issued.  

REMINDER 

Fees are required to be paid in full by the end of Term 3 

If you have a CURRENT HEALTH CARE CARD OR PENSION CARD 

Can you please check at the office to see if it is recorded so any  

applicable discounts can be applied. 

	

NOTICE 

We are discontinuing wet weather jackets they are now $10 

each and are on sale until stock lasts.  



RESPECT 

 

Tuesday 17th September saw 40 students from St Mary’s travel to Oasis to compete in the         

interschool athletics against 4 other local schools. We saw lots of students place in their events with 

particular mentions to the following….Hannah Butterfield who came away with runner up for the 

year 4 girls overall, Joshua Fanetti placing first in the year 3 boys turbo javelin and Sienna Lavery 

placing first in the year 4 girls 80m sprint. Everyone seemed to enjoy the day and I thank Mrs   

Pankhurst and Lockie Haythornthwaite for their assistance on the day. 

            Nadina Bonacci—Sport Teacher 



RESPECT 



RESPECT 

As we are preparing our waiting lists for next 
year PLEASE ADVISE JENNA IN THE OFFICE  

as soon as possible if you are leaving  

at the end of the year and no longer require a  

position for your child at St Mary’s. 



RESPONSIBILITY 

 



COMMUNITY 



RESPONSIBILITY 



RESPECT 

Open Thursdays  
8:30am - 9:00am  

ALL UNIFORMS $5 - NO EFTPOS 
 

ALL CLEAN DONATIONS  
WELCOME TO RECEPTION  

 
 

 



ACCEPTANCE 

FEED IT FORWARD – VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

 

The local Charter of Feed it Forward are seeking reliable and committed 

community members who have a vehicle who are able to collect food from 

our local supermarkets and then distribute one day a week to local      

communities, organisations and needy individuals 

and families in Kalgoorlie‐Boulder. If this sounds like 

you, please phone the Catholic Parish office (90 

212100) during weekdays 9.00am – 1.00pm and we 

can put you in contact with the Team Leader of Feed 

it Forward. 

              CAN YOU HELP? 

As part of our Christian Outreach Program at St Mary’s Catholic 

Church, whereby we  provide emergency food hampers to needy       

individuals and families in our community, we are in need of empty 

herb jars that we can use to put bulk salt in.  We also require plastic 

pump style dispensers (500ml) to put bulk body wash and liquid   

laundry  detergent in.  If you have any of these, can 

they please be delivered to the porch 

outside the Presbytery (cnr       

Brookman and Porter St) or placed 

in the basket in St Mary’s Church, 

Kalgoorlie. 
 



ACCEPTANCE 

School start and finish 
times. 

 8:25am—Classrooms are open for children 

 8:30am—School day commences 

 2:50pm—School finishes. 

 

Please ensure your child is arriving on time so they 

arenʹt missing any valuable learning time in the  

classroom.  

 



ACCEPTANCE 

The North Kalgoorlie Dental 

Therapy Centre has  reopened as 

of 10/06/2024. Hooray! 

We will be open Monday‐Friday, 8AM‐4PM. 

Children already enrolled  in  the  service  can expect 

to be sent appointments or be seen from class in due 

course.  Please  let  us  know  if  your  contact  details 

have changed. 

Children  not  enrolled  at  the  clinic will  be  offered  

enrolment  later  in  the  year  or  can  be  if  we  are     

contacted directly. 

If  you  are  having  immediate  concerns  with  your 

child’s teeth or have any queries, please feel free to 

contact the clinic by either Phone: 90213329 or Email: 

northkalgoorliedtc@health.wa.gov.au. 

Kind regards, 

North Kalgoorlie Dental Therapy Centre. 



COMMUNITY 



COMMUNITY 



RESPECT 



RESPECT 



COMMUNITY 



COMMUNITY 



COMMUNITY 



COMMUNITY 



COMMUNITY 



COMMUNITY 



COMMUNITY 



COMMUNITY 



COMMUNITY 



RESPECT 



RESPECT 

St Mary’s Primary School has a Code of Conduct that applies to all members of our School 

Community and all visitors to our school. It is important that all members of our school 

community abide by our Code of Conduct and while we do not always agree, we resolve our 

differences appropriately in a respectful manner.  

 

Elizabeth Browner 

Principal 

Code of Conduct Statements  
1. You act safely and competently.  

2. You give priority to students’ safety and well‐being in all your behaviour and decision 

making.  

3. You act in accordance with the values of the Gospel as defined in the Code of Ethical   

Conduct.  

4. You conduct yourself in accordance with laws, agreements, policies and standards        

relevant to your relationship with the school community.  

5. You respect the dignity, culture, values and beliefs of each member of the school        

community.  

6. You treat personal information about members of the school community as private and 

confidential.  

7. You give impartial, honest and accurate information about the education, safety and    

well‐being of students.  

8. You support all members of the school community in making informed decisions about 

students.  

9. You promote and preserve the trust and privilege inherent in your relationship with all 

members of the school community.  

10. You maintain and build on the community’s trust and confidence in Catholic schools 

and the Church.  

11. You act reflectively and ethically.  

12. You allow students to have a voice in their education, safety and well‐being. 


